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Dr. Jeff Marion B R SR ] Jeff Marion 10/2
636/443-4032 Sharon North 10/3
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illljs;;gl_\:zzk Gerry Prinster 10/14
Vice President Rick Pundmann 10/22
Nt Jackie Borgmeyer 10/24
636 293-9559
Secrefary ANNIVERSARIES
Laura Whitehead John/Vicki White 10/6
6365413442 Bob/Nancy Thornhill 10/15
et Paul/ Terri Hauser 10/16
636 723-0275 Jerry/Chris Hurlbert 10/17
Past-President : NOON MEETINGS
Jerry Reese It was with mixed emotions that Jerry Reese passed the gavel President, erry Reese announced Tuesday 10/6
09120100 to in-coming President, Dr. Jeff Marion. He did say it was  nQptimist of the Year" for 2014-2015 was Charlotte Hampton
BOARD MEMBERS mostly an emotion of relief but he expressed how much he New Frontier Bank

(Two-year Term)
Shelly Reuther
636 940-8740
Jack Ross
636 493-0515
Alan Suit
314 330-4838
(One-year Term)
Roger Deppe
314 630-7442
Paul Hauser
636 946-8280
Larry Kraft
636 447-3093

EASTERN MO. DISTRICT

OFFICERS
Governor
Helen B. Niemira
miemira@sbeglobal net
Secretary-Treasurer
Loretta Kelly

Lorettakelly2 1@gmail.com

Lt. Governor, Zone 8

appreciated the support of the membership to help make his

year as president a rewarding experience for him and a great

effort for the youth of St. Charles.

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
I am excited to serve as President of the Club
this year and look forward to working with all of
you to serve the youth of our community. Please
join me in thanking Past President, Jerry Reese,
for his year of outstanding service. He has been
very gracious in helping me acclimate to the new
position. I am hoping that we can grow our club
even more this year, so please be thinking about
friends and family who may be interested in
membership. New members under the age of 30
can join for a mere $30. Also, please make a

commitment to volunteer for at least two events

b . . .
PR this upcoming year. Our club is only as strong
cyndyschwab@yahoo.com . R .
as the service provided by its members. I hope

EDITOR RogerDeppe ¢ Jook for ways members can become involved,

314 630-7442 if th bl dl h .
arogerd@shoglobalner  €¥EN 1f they are unable to attend lunch meetings
asst BditorJenKent:— and/or weekend events. Thanks for all you do to

636 946-1331

jeanietravel@charter.net
Mailing Address

Optimist Club - St. Charles

P.O. Box 234
St. Charles, MO 63302

support our youth and remember, always
remain Optimistic!

Mark Cook. Jerry expressed his appreciation
for Mark's assistance and his efforts to help
him throughout the year and his willingness to
pitch in wherever a need arose.

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST MEMBER

Tuesday 10/13
Bonnie Define

Crisis Nursery
Tuesday 10/20
Sissy Swift/Barbara Mills
The Child Center
Board Meeting @ 1:00

Paul Heid Tuesday 10/27
Dr. Jeff Marion
INSTALLATION BANQUET COMING EVENTS
The banquet this year was enjoyable and gave WHAT DOES
members an opportunity to reflect on THE
: . NEW YEAR
achievements of the past year and to recognize
HOLD FOR
our new officers and board members. It was Y
especially good to see so many spouses in OPTIMIST CLUB
attendance. Pio's always comes through with OF
tasty food. ST. CHARLES
Check out page two to see 30 optimist people.
ANNUAL DUES DUE PROMISE
Send your dues to
YOURSELF

Dave Borgmeyer, Treasurer
Optimist Club of St. Charles
P.O. Box 234
St.Charles, MO 63302

Cyndy  Schwab,  Lt.
Governor for our region,
swore in the new officers

for 20152016 Optimist

!Year at the Installation
| Banquet on Wednesday,
i g
’é September 23rd.

NEW OFFICERS FOR 2015-2016

(From L to R)
Cyndy Schwab
Alan Suit, Bd Mem
Jerry Reese, Past Pres.
Dave Borgmeyer, Treas.
Shelly Reuther, Bd Mem

Dr. Jeff Marion, Pres.

FRIEND OF YOUTH

OPTIMIST CLUB WEBSITE: http://scoptimists.weebly.com/

to be so strong
that nothing
can disturb
your
peace of mind.







